
 

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 
CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
       
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Councilors  
 
FROM: Chris P. Melendrez, Esq., Director of Council Services 

 
SUBJECT: Reappointment of Mr. Edmund E. Perea to the Accountability in 

Government Oversight Committee 
 
DATE: August 9, 2022 
 

 

The terms of two members of the Accountability in Government Oversight Committee 
(AGO) are expiring on August 31, 2022. Per the City’s Accountability in Government 
Ordinance §2-10-5, it is the Council’s responsibility to fill one of these positions. In this 
case, it is the Law Enforcement position required under the Ordinance which states that 
“…at least one member shall have a law enforcement or law background…” 
The member are appointed for 3-year terms, and there is no limit on the number of 
terms they may serve.  
 
The following individual is interested in continuing his service with the AGO, and his name 
is submitted as the candidate for the Law Enforcement position: 
 
 Mr. Edmund E. Perea, Esq. 
 
Mr. Perea has served with the AGO since 2016. His resume is attached for your review.   
 
If the Council approves this appointment, the composition of the Committee will be as 
follows: 
 

Representing    Name     Term Expires 
 

1. At Large    Jack C. Emmons   8/31/2024 
2. At Large    Shawn L. Penman   8/31/2024 
3. Management Consultant  Johnny I. Mangu   8/31/2022* 
4. CPA     Victor Griego    8/31/2023 
5. Law/Law Enforcement  Edmund E. Perea, Esq.  8/31/2025 

 

 The Mayor is responsible for appointing the other upcoming vacant Management 
Consultant position on the committee.  

 

E02695
Typewritten Text
OC-22-16








